
Dear Parents,        Date : 21.09.21 

Greetings ! 

 This is to inform you that from the next academic year i.e 2022-23 we will 

be introducing the new uniform for students of TRIPADA ENGLISH SCHOOL. It is a 

duty of the school to ensure that our students are dressed appropriately and with 

dignity at all times as uniforms are the recognition as well as identity for the 

students. We are informing you prior as to facilitate the purchasing of the new 

uniform. The uniform which is at present is in use since more than seven years. 

Moreover changes in the uniform can be good and better yet it can even be 

needed.  

We hope the advance notice of new uniform will enable you to plan your uniform 

purchases for the new academic year. 

The details for the same will be given later on. 

Expecting  your support. 

 

Principal. 

 


